






Paid Sick Leave 

Staff will receive 5 additional paid sick leave days, separate from and in addition 
to employees' existing paid leave should the staff test positive for Covid-19. To be 
eligible for the COVID sick days the staff must report their covid positive test using 
the StaffNolunteers reporting link: bit.ly/StaffCOVIDCase22-23 

No staff serving on an approved leave of absence (including but not limited to 
FMLA, Sick leave, LTD, etc.) will be required to perform instructional 
responsibilities, and they shall remain on paid leave pending release by their 
physician. 

Continuing Mitigation Measures 

The employer will continue COVID-19 mitigation measures for cleaning and 
disinfection of buildings through the 2022-23 school year. 

This Memorandum of Agreement constitutes the entire understanding and agreement 

reached by the parties with respect to this matter, and is not precedent setting as to the 

master contract or the policies of the Board of Education of the Ann Arbor Public 

Schools. 

This Memorandum of Agreement expires at the end of the 2022-23 school year and 

shall not renyW-Without the written agreement of both parties. 
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